WORK SESSION
JANUARY 8, 2024
6:00 P.M.

The Town of Pine Mountain held a work session on the evening of Monday, January 8, 2024, at
6:00 P.M.

Mr. Amonzo Dunlap opened the session with prayer.

PRO PUMP MAINTENANCE CONTRACT-Mike Gibbs/Danny Bender
Mr. Mike Gibbs provided the Town with a proposal for Preventive Maintenance Services at 8 lift
stations managed by the Town of Pine Mountain.

Pro Pump will supply all vehicles, tools, personnel, and labor to provide Preventive Maintenance
services at the following lift stations:

Askew, Pecan Orchard, Impact 360, Hard Drive, Vance Smith, Frog Pond, WWTP IPS and WWTP
Wetlands.

Pro Pump will perform all work during regular business hours and will coordinate the timing of
services with the Town of Pine Mountain. Pro Pump will perform a comprehensive 24-point
preventive maintenance inspection at the stations as listed above and furnish a report detailing
their findings. Should any additional repairs be required of the pumps or control system, Pro
Pump will provide the Town of Pine Mountain with a cost estimate for such items prior to
undertaking any repairs.

For a 1 Year Preventive Maintenance Service Agreement conducted once a year $6,570.00.
See attached for those in attendance.

The work session ended at approximately 6:48 P.M.

Betsy Sivell
Town Clerk
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